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Decision:  Yorkdale Station Commuter Parking  

Meeting Date:  May 31, 2016 

At its meeting of May 31, 2016, the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as 

follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the information as set out in the Confidential Attachment;  

2. That the City, on behalf of the TTC, continue with the current lease arrangement, as 
amended, with Oxford Properties Group providing for the continued commuter parking at
Yorkdale Shopping Centre;  

 

3. Forward a copy of this report to City of Toronto staff; and  

4. The information as set out in the Confidential Attachment is to remain confidential until 
conclusion of discussions with Oxford Properties Group”.  


